
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Y6 Residential Trip to Conway Centre, Anglesey: 

It was an absolute pleasure to take Year 6 to the Conway Centre this week. 

The children challenged themselves to tackle new activities such as canoeing, 

rock climbing, abseiling and zip wiring. They showed great courage, 

indpendence and worked well as part of a team.  Miss Worthington, Mrs 

Woods and myself enjoyed the children’s company and their wonderful 

manners and behaviour were commented on by the Conway Centre staff. Well 

done, Year 6! To view some of the photographs from the trip – please follow 

us on Twitter - @RobyParkSchool.  

Summer Term Attendance 40 Day Challenge: 

We are almost half way through our Summer Term Pick and Mix Attendance Challenge. We had an 

attendance flash day on Monday of this week and we had five classes with 100% attendance 

which is an amazing achievement! All children in each of the five classes have had a ticket 

entered into the prize draw to win a bike on 24th June.                                                                                      

Remember, the more that you are in – the more you can win! 

Y1 Class Assembly: 

Parents/carers are welcome to join us on Thursday 26th May at 2.15pm as our Year 1 children 

perform their class assembly. Please arrive by 2.15pm to avoid disrupting the assembly. 

Y3 INSPIRE Workshop: 

Parents/carers of our Y3 pupils are invited to come into school on Thursday 26th May at 9am to work 

with their child and find out what they are learning about in class. A range of activities and 

refreshments will be available in the Hall – please try to attend and support your child.  

 
 

 

School Discos: 

Next week, on Thursday 26th May, we will be holding two discos for the children. Our Reception, Year 

1 and Year 2 pupils are invited to attend from 3.00-4.30pm for the cost of £2.50 – this will include 

the cost of refreshments. These children are allowed to wear their disco clothes to school on the day 

of the disco and should be collected from the main entrance at 4.30pm. Pupils in Years 3,4,5 and 6 

are invited to attend their disco from 5.00-6.30pm for the cost of £1.00. KS2 pupils will come into 

school in uniform as normal and will be dismissed from school at 3pm as normal. They should be 

dropped off and collected for the disco at the main entrance. KS2 pupils are allowed to bring their 

own money to spend on a range of drinks and refreshments.  

 

 

 
Have a good week! 

Mr Hatton 
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School closes on Friday 27th May at 3pm for the Whit Holidays.           

We re-open on Tuesday 7th June 2016 at 8.45am. 

http://www.robyparkprimary.co.uk/

